
Printed on: 29/07/2016 09:05:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Brian and Tessa 

Evans

COMMNT2016/3571/P 28/07/2016  14:48:25 The application is for a substantial first floor extension on top of the main existing rear extension, 

similar to one recently built at No. 13.  In contrast to a previous application (2015/6603/P) it no longer 

includes proposals for a first floor roof terrace or a second floor extension. We are pleased to note 

these changes. 

While we have no objection in principle to the proposed development, our main concern is that it 

should not compromise our ability to construct a first floor extension of similar dimensions to that 

proposed for 9B. Also, given that the new window in the south elevation of the proposed first floor 

extension directly overlooks our property and garden we ask that it should be of frosted glass.
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